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S2P | Daroobalgie Road Closure (Reissue) 

11 August to 12 August 2025 

Martinus will be undertaking minor track works on behalf 

of Inland Rail at the Daroobalgie Road level crossing. 

The works, originally scheduled for 29 June, were 

postponed due to unforeseen circumstances in the 

region unrelated to the project. 

To safely complete this work, Daroobalgie Road will 

be closed between Hoopers Road and the Newell 

Highway.  

Detours will be in place during this period via Wyndham 

Avenue.  

• 7:00 am 11 August 2025 

Daroobalgie road closed 

• 5:00 pm 12 August 2025  

Daroobalgie road open 
 

Access to properties will be maintained under traffic 

control during this period.  

 

Works Planned  

DAROOBALGIE LOOP  

• Track works 

 

Heavy Vehicle Movements  

During these works, heavy vehicle movements may 

increase on Wyndham Avenue and Daroobalgie Road in 

both directions.   

Motorists and pedestrians are asked to please exercise 

caution when driving or walking in the area. Traffic 

controllers will be available to direct traffic as needed.   

 

What can I expect?  

• Heavy and light vehicle movements. 

• Temporary traffic management   

• Properties near the sites can expect to hear:   

- movements of heavy vehicles and moving of 

equipment and materials  

Machinery Used 

Equipment used for work includes but is not limited to traffic 

control equipment, watercart, light and heavy vehicles.    
 

How we’re managing impacts  

• Traffic controls will be in place to assist motorists as 

needed.   

• Water carts will be on-site to wet down areas to assist 

in managing dust.   

• Use of non-tonal reversing alarms on all equipment 

and turning off equipment when not in use.   

• Regular maintenance of plant and equipment to 

reduce emissions.   

• Instructing workers to keep noise to a minimum and 

being respectful of our neighbours, including parking 

away from houses.  

• Works will be monitored to ensure compliance with 

Project Approval and Heritage Approval Conditions.   

 

All of our previous work notifications can be found at:   

https://inlandrail.com.au/where-we-go/projects/stockinbingal-

to-parkes/works-notifications/   
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Road Closure Location 

Daroobalgie Road will be closed between Hoopers Road and the Newell Highway. 

Detours will be in place during this period via Wyndham Avenue.

 

 


